
November 3, 2003

Your opinion is needed about the
N.J. Agricultural Leadership Development Program!

Dear NJALDP Participant:

It was a pleasure to have you part of the New Jersey Agricultural Leadership
Development Program.  We will soon be conducting a final evaluation.  Your feedback is
needed to assess the overall effectiveness of NJALP in meeting its objectives and will
also help identify needs for future training.  In the next couple of weeks you will receive
a brief survey to complete.  Dr. Keith Diem, a Rutgers Cooperative Extension program
evaluation specialist, is helping conduct the study.  Results will be returned to him.

We look forward to your response!

Sincerely,

Mary Powers Nikola, Ed.D.
Director, Leadership & Organizational Development


